
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

SR A1A/SE 17th Street Causeway Bridge Painting Project 

Full Closure Flyer 

SR A1A/SE 17th Street Causeway over the Intracoastal Waterway 

Broward County, Florida 

Financial Numbers: 445770-1-52-01  

EASTBOUND SR A1A/ SE 17TH STREET CAUSEWAY BRIDGE TO CLOSE NIGHTLY, SEPT. 5 — 7   

As part of the SR A1A/ SE 17th Street Causeway Bridge Painting project, the eastbound SR A1A/ SE 17th 
Street Causeway bridge will be closed to traffic and pedestrians nightly as needed, 9 p.m. until 7 a.m.,      
Tuesday, Sept. 5 through Thursday, Sept. 7 for bridge rehabilitation and painting operations. Traffic will be       
detoured via U-turn at Eisenhower Boulevard, westbound SE 17th Street Causeway, northbound SE 3rd   
Avenue, and eastbound Las Olas Boulevard to SR A1A/Seabreeze Boulevard. Pedestrians will be detoured 
via Eisenhower Boulevard to the westbound bridge. Signage will be in place to advise the public.  

Hugues Charles, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager  

hugues.charles@dot.state.fl.us or 954-226-0255  

Daniela Silva -  Community Outreach Specialist   

msilva@corradino.com or 786-441-3088 

Pedro Perez,  P.E.– CEI Project Administrator  

pperezjr@pinnaclecei.com or  786-405-3145 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Updated: 8/25/2023 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,           
enhances economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: 

www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

MyFDOTSEFL/  

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL  

Construction Cost: $4.3 Million       Construction Start: May 2023         Estimated Completion: Late 2023 

This project includes a full removal of the existing bridge paint and repainting of all steel bridge               
components, and cleaning and coating of the movable span piers, traffic and pedestrian concrete railing, 
and control house.  


